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Dear Clerk of the Board,

Dalton Trucking, Inc. appreciates the opportunity to provide public comment on the Proposed Advanced Clean
Fleets Regulation (ACF).

This regulation as proposed is impossible for operations like us to comply with.

We urge you to amend the ACF regulation for more flexibility so that the regulation catches up with technology and
not technology catching up with the regulation.

Thank you,
Matt Klenske
Dalton Trucking, Inc.

Sincerely,

Matt Klenske
319 Fargo Rd
San Dimas, CA 91773
matt@daltontrucking.com


